
 

April 2013 - Chapter Bulletin  

 
 Thank you everyone who came to visit our table at the Festival du Bois on March 

2nd & 3rd.  As always, the Société francophone de Maillardville did an amazing job 

organizing this event.   

 Canadian Parents for French Tri-Cities, has donated $2,000 in French books to our 

local libraries in the Tri-Cities.  Any book donated by CPF has a sticker. 

 The deadline for CPF Scholarship is coming up. Please remember to submit your 

application no later than April 30th, 2013 to Sheila Tremblay. 

 The next Canadian Parents for French meeting is May 6, 2013 at 7:00pm at Glen 

Elementary.  Everyone is welcome to attend.  

 We are also looking for volunteers to help with the following events:  Verbathon on 

Fri, May 3rd, 2013 at Winslow Centre and Concours d’arts oratoire (provincial 

finals) on Sat, May 4th, 2013 at SFU Surrey Campus.  Both events are during the 

day and involve setting up, handing out medals or ribbons and clean up.  If you are 

interested, please email us at tricitiescpf@gmail.com for more information. 

 Festival du Livre and Parents night out on May 17, 2013 @ Winslow Centre (1100 

Winslow Avenue in Coquitlam) from 5:00 to 9:00pm.  This is a Scholastic book fair 

for French books only.  Parents night out is an opportunity for parents to go 

shopping or see a movie, etc. without the kids.  How great is that!  We are looking 

for volunteers to help during this event. If you are interested, please contact us at 

tricitiescpf@gmail.com. 

 CPF Gr. 12 Leaving Ceremony – this event is now confirmed for Fri, June 7th, 2013 

from 1:15pm-2:45pm in the Cafeteria. We are looking for student pictures from their 

time in the French Immersion program (from early/late immersion to Gr. 12). Please 

submit them to Christine Intile (alphorn@telus.net) or post them on the Facebook 

page (FI Gr. 12 Leaving Ceremony) as we are planning to present a slide show 

during the event.  
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